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Peter-Thomas

The noise that we have had to endure since 2020 has been horrendous. This has affected my right to have 

peace and quiet in my home and garden. 

It has affected my sleep and caused migraines to feel like my head is exploding and worsened my general 

wellbeing. I cannot support this application. I simply cannot cope with the noise that this air conditioning unit 

makes.

This machine was put in without planning permission, in 2020. It needs to be removed as the law was broken. 

The individuals who put this machine in, are only now seeking planning permission. 

This is scandalous, ridiculous, and unlawful.

It needs to be removed and banned. I will not have my quality of living suffer for something like this.

It should not have to take a journalist to have the DB¿s lowered.

This is not acceptable.
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